
OHS Principal’s Report – November 20, 2012 

 

Enrollment 2012-13         SAT 1000 

 5/9 9/12 10/9 11/14      

9
th

 59 58 59 56      

10
th

 50 56 54 54      

11
th

 43 51 50 51      

12
th

 41 45 45 44      

Totals 193 210 208 205      

 

Attendance          SAT 2300 

 5/9 9/12 10/9 11/14      

9
th

 95.36 97.68 96.03 96.23      

10
th

 95.78 94.35 93.65 94.26      

11
th

 95.46 96.35 95.55 95.39      

12
th

 92.46 96.29 94.96 95.24     Goal 

Totals 94.86% 96.18 95.06 95.3     96.5% 
 

Upcoming Events

 

November 

17 – FB @ Marble Falls 

19 – GBB @ Sterling City 

20 – GBB @ Kermit 

27 – BB @ Sonora 

28 – TSTC Sweetwater trip 

29-1st – BB Irion County Tourney 

30 – Picture retakes 

December 

3 – Writing EOC retest 

4 – Reading EOC Retest 

- BB @ GCreek 

6 -8 Ozona Tourney 

- Sonora Tourney 

10 – Alg 1 EOC retest 

- BB @ Water Valley 

11 – GBB @ Mertzon 

13 – Geography EOC retest 

- Band concert @ convention 

14-BBB vs Rankin 

- GBB @ Rocksprings 

18 – BB vs Eldorado 

19-21 Exams

  

What a great Veteran’s Day affair we had on November 12! Also, congratulations to our 4
th

 

place state Cross Country team. We recently had our AVID family nights which were a great 

success. 

Our main discipline issue continues to be attendance and tardies. Tardiness and absenteeism has 

dwindled somewhat. As you can see, our attendance is on the rise; however, it will take some 

time to recover from our current situation. The flu season is just around the corner, but I feel 

confident that our incentives will help make the difference. 

 

Our math team is working on our Student level review. This is a mandate from the state that is 

designed to help us focus on data driven instruction. 

 

Christmas is right around the corner 


